
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
FROM: Harry Klinkhamer, Historical Resources Manager 
DEPT: Planning & Zoning 
TO:  Historic and Architectural Preservation Board 
DATE: 1/17/2024 
RE:  Click or tap here to enter text. 
 
SUBJECT: Ad Valorem Exemption Application for 640 W. Venice Ave. 
              
 
BACKGROUND: The owners of the above mentioned property are seeking to apply for the ad 
valorem tax exemption to improvements of historical resources as outlined in Chapter 66, 
Article VII of the City Code.   
 
Included is the application. 


